
  

Daily Announcements 
February 11, 2019 

 

Student Council will be selling Valentine suckers today.  They will be sold during breakfast and 
lunch for .50 cents each or two for .75 cents. 

The following basketball games will be added on to the end of the season: 

● Both teams will play at Clare on ​Monday, February 25th  
● The 7th Grade team will play at Gladwin and the 8th grade will play at home on 

Wednesday, February 27th​. 
● The end-of-season Jack Pine tournament has been moved to ​Saturday, March 

2nd​ in Gladwin 

Attention 5th grade girls: ​ If you are interested in participating in girls on the run, please stop 
in the office and pick up a flyer during breakfast or lunch.  The program begins March 11th and 
ends March 25th.  You must register by February 17th. 

The Polar Bear Running Club will now meet ​on Tuesdays​ beginning this week. Please let your 
parents know about the change. 

  


